
 

 

 

 

 

 

Cn/BSu                                                                                                               16th November 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Purchase of ‘Macbeth’ – GCSE English Literature text. 
 
As you are aware, your child has begun studying a range of literature texts in Year 10. The current English Literature GCSE 
requires students to sit a closed book examination. Therefore, it is beneficial and hugely advantageous for students to 
purchase their own copies of the texts, which can then be annotated to support revision.  
 
The text available for purchase is ‘Macbeth’ by Shakespeare (£2.85).  
 
If you would like to purchase a copy of the texts to support your child in their studies, please complete the reply slip below 
and return to me. Payment can be made via Parentpay.  
 
In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via my email address which is cnelson@toa.shaw-
education.org.uk  
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
C Nelson 
 
Mr C Nelson 
Head of English 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 
The Orme Academy 

Purchase of ‘Macbeth’ to Support Revision for the GCSE English Literature Examination 
(Please return to Mr Nelson)   

 
I would like my child to receive a copy of the above text and confirm I have made payment of £2.85 via Parentpay 
 
Child’s name_____________________________________   Form_________________ 
 
 
Signed______________________________________ Parent/Carer 
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